
 
 

 

                   The Moors at Arne Project 

Notice of temporary 20mph speed limit & HGV diversion route  

In preparation for the start of construction activities on The Moors at Arne site,  

a temporary 20mph speed limit for all vehicles will be introduced along the 

construction traffic route on 12th June. Works will start soon after this. The 

20mph speed restriction will apply to all of New Road and to Arne Road up as 

far as the site entrances. Please see map below. 

A diversion route for HGV traffic will take effect at the same time with all 

construction traffic prohibited from accessing the site from Soldiers Road, West 

Lane or Nutcrack Lane. 

These changes are being implemented as part of our Construction Traffic 

Management Plan and have been authorised by Dorset Highways.  

These measures are essential to maintain safety for all road users whilst 

minimising congestion on local roads. The measures will be in place year-round 

for the duration of the project which is expected to be completed in 2025. Thank 

you for your patience during this time. 

 

For more information on our traffic plans please visit 

Moors at Arne Coastal Change Project – Dorset Coast Forum 

If you wish to report any concerns about speed, HGVs, or any damage to verges 

please contact us via arne@kier.co.uk or call Kier’s Public Liaison Officer on 

07743 985714. 

 Scan the QR code or visit kier.uk/arne to sign 

up for project news and updates straight into 

your mailbox 

https://www.dorsetcoast.com/groups/the-moors-at-arne-coastal-change-project/
mailto:arne@kier.co.uk

